
January 2022 – Strategic Plan Update

FVRLibraries is committed to providing regular updates about our 2021-2024 Strategic
Plan.

Due to the winter holidays and an intentional focus on our Equity priority, we have only
one area to update this month.

EQUITY
● As of mid-January, 75% of FVRLibraries staff have completed the foundational

equity training.
● All current staff have been scheduled for the initial round of training, which will

conclude in early February. At that point, the foundational equity training will be
incorporated into our orientation and onboarding for all staff.

https://www.fvrl.org/strategic-priorities
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